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Summer 2023 

 

summer taxes 2023 
Payment of taxes can be sent to the Treasurer’s Office at 

2489 Railroad St, Boyne Falls, MI  49713. 

REMINDER: Please include the ORIGINAL top half of your 

bill with your payment and if you would like a receipt, 

please enclose a self- addressed stamped envelope.  IF 

YOU PLAN TO PAY YOUR TAXES IN CASH, PLEASE 

HAVE EXACT CHANGE. There will be a $50 service 

charge for each NSF/Closed account check that is returned 

by our bank.  

Taxes may be paid with credit card at 
www.boynevalleytwp.org, choose tax information, property 
tax inquiry, online payments. 

A secure drop box is always available in our vestibule.    

All payments must be received in person or postmarked by  
September 14, 2023. 

 2489 Railroad Street 

Boyne Falls, MI  49713 

231.549.3130 

  

MEETINGS 

Township Board Meeting 

Second Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 

Planning Commission 

First Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 

 www.boynevalleytwp.org 

P O S T I N G S  

The township often has openings on 

boards and committees.  We are  cur-

rently hiring a deputy clerk. If you are 

interested in   becoming involved, 

please submit a letter of interest to: 

clerk@boynevalleytwp.org, indicating 

your specific interest area. 

 

F R O M  T H E  A S S E S S O R  
ASSESSING & TAXATION NEWS 

This coming year, 2023, the annual inflation rate multiplier, for property tax purposes will be 1.050.   You WILL 

notice an increase in your taxable value to reflect this increase.  THIS IS MANDATORY. 

IF THERE WAS A TRANSFER OF OWNERSHIP ON YOUR PROPERTY IN 2022, your 2023 taxable value will be the 

same as your 2023 State Equalized Value (SEV). 

IF THERE WAS NOT A TRANSFER OF OWNERSHIP on your property in 2022, your 2023 Taxable Value is            

calculated by multiplying your 2022 Taxable Value by 1.05 (Inflation Rate Multiplier for the current year).    

Physical changes in your property may also increase or decrease your Taxable Value. Your 2023 Taxable Value 

cannot be higher than your 2023 State Equalized Value. 

F L A G S  

Boyne Valley Township and the 
Village of Boyne Falls have        
collaborated to purchase and 
hang flags throughout the Village 
of Boyne Falls for the Summer   
season. 

www.boynevalleytwp.org 

I M P O R TA N T   
W E B S I T E  
Links to Boyne Valley Property       

Assessment, Property Tax infor-

mation, and links to the Community 

Financial Dashboard: 

 https://bsaonline.com/?
uid=1012 

 

http://www.boynevalleytwp.org
http://www.boynevalleytwp.org
https://bsaonline.com/?uid=1012
https://bsaonline.com/?uid=1012
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

    Supervisor, Sue Hobbs                   231.582.9231 

    Treasurer, Renee Fitzgerald           231.330.1761 

    Clerk, Lynn Sparks                          231.675.1032 

    Trustee, Randy Matelski                 231.330.9589 

    Trustee, Bernie Kondrat                  231.549.2576 

    Zoning Administrator, Ken Lane       231.340.8177 

    Fire Chief, Darren Eaton                 231.549.2000 

    Asst. Fire Chief, Chris Putnam       231.549.2000 

    Cemetery Sexton, David Gillespie   231.549.3070 

    Assessor, Kevin Keller                    231.818.0006 

  

  
  
  
  

  

 

NEW ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 

Ken Lane has recently been hired as the new  Zoning 
Administrator.  Ken comes to Boyne Valley Township 
with extensive knowledge and experience.  He can be 
reached at zoning @boynevalleytwp.org or by calling 
231-340-8177.  Welcome, Ken!  The township board 
looks forward to working with you. 

Zoning Permit applications and Zoning Board of Ap-
peals applications may be found on the township’s 
website under the Township Services tab. 

www.boynevalleytwp.org 

 
       TRANSFER STATION 
 
REMINDER:  You should always have your 

transfer station pass with you when using this service.  
Attendants have been directed to monitor and check 
for passes before allowing anyone to dump trash.   

 
              SUMMER HOURS: 
            (April 1—October 31)  
   Wednesday:  12:00 p.m. –7:00 p.m. 
   Saturday:  7:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m 
 

  ALL TRASH COLLECTED MUST BE GENERATED 
IN BOYNE VALLEY TOWNSHIP! 

www.boynevalleytwp.org 

FROM THE SUPERVISOR 
 
Boyne Valley Township has been awarded a Recreation 
Grant again this year.   The grant is to purchase a porta-
ble ice rink.  During the past few years, we haven’t been 
successful in making ice, and keeping it, on the rink by 
the library.  We’re hoping the portable rink will be the 
answer to the melting rink.  The portable rink will also 
allow the basketball court to be used the rest of the 
year.  We hope this will get a lot of use. RMATION 

CROOKED TREE DISTRICT LIBRARY 

Your tax dollars support the Boyne Falls branch of 

the Crooked Tree Library.  This library is a terrific 

resource for our township. We hope that you are 

utilizing this great service.  There are four members 

of the board representing Boyne Valley Township. 

www.crookedtreelibrary.org 

 BOYNE VALLEY TOWNSHIP  
FIRE  & RESCUE 

 
A donation of $5000 from the Boyne Falls Polish Festival 

made it possible for the Fire Department to purchase a gear 

washer and dryer.  This is a much needed equipment to keep 

our department’s fire gear in great shape and protects the 

township’s investment in fire clothing for  many years. 

THANK YOU B.F. POLISH FESTVAL COMMITTEE! 

THANK YOU  
CHERRY HILL GREENHOUSE 

The Township board would like to express our deepest 
appreciation to Judy and her crew at Cherry Hill Green-
house for their dedication to beautifying the Village of 
Boyne Falls and the local area with the gorgeous hanging 
flower baskets throughout town.  This kind and generous 
gesture was so appreciated in 2022 and continues for 
the summer of 2023.  The daily watering and care is no 
small feat.  Please be sure to thank Judy when you see 
her, for taking such pride in our community. 

http://www.boynevalleytwp.org

